Letter from George McLaughlin to Walter O’Malley

I77 MONTAGUE STREET
BROOKLYN 2. N. ¥

June 22, 1953

Dear Walter:

I have your letter of the 18th and
by this time you probably have heard from Bob Moses,

There is nothing we can do, so far
as the Triborough Bridge and Tunnel Authority is
concerned; in fact, it was a stretch for us to get
the law amended to take care of the Coliseum.

I am not inclined to believe that
Bob will go along with the idea, because, with the
City struggling to assemble as much funds as it
can for slum clearance and other public improve=-
ments, I don't think you would find members of the
Board of Estimate sympathetic to using any
Government grant for the construction of a ball
park at this time,

Sincerely, .
F

Mr. Walter F. O'Malley, President
Brooklyn National League Baseball Club
215 Montague Street

Brooklyn 1, New York

walteromalley.com
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